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Dear Families, 
 
We have certainly enjoyed the lovely weather we are experiencing over the last couple of weeks. 
 
A big thank you to everyone who supported the PTA Summer Fayre last Friday. There is an awful lot of work that goes on behind 
the scenes in terms of planning and preparation as well as running the event and of course the clear up afterwards. Thank you to 
all those that volunteered their time to help, it is much appreciated. Thank you to all those in attendance too. It was a very suc-
cessful event raising £1198 which will go towards lots of exciting extras for school.  
 
 
The next PTA event is the Bingo evening at the village hall on Thursday 29th June. This week we have our non-uniform day on 
Friday and will be accepting prize donations for the bingo. Again thank you once more for your continued support.  
 
On Monday this week, some of our Year 2 children attended a sports’ festival at Burscough Sports’ Centre along with one of our 
sports’ counsellors. It was a fantastic event during which the children participated in a range of fun activities. The children showed 
off their fabulous skills as well as their exceptional behaviour.  
 
 
On Monday next week our Ladybirds, Butterflies and Busy Bees will be walking to church for their sessions with the Godly Play 
bus. You may remember all of our KS2 children had sessions back in May which were really enjoyable and helped enhance our RE 
curriculum. We are very much looking forward to the sessions on Monday which we are sure the children will enjoy. These ses-
sions have been funded by the PTA from funds raised this year.  
 
 
Next week our Wise Owls are off on their annual residential to Min Y Don in Wales. Here’s hoping the weather holds out for them 
and they have an enjoyable week.  
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend in the sun! 
 
 
Miss Clark 

http://www.st-james56.lancsngfl.ac.uk/index.php?category_id=-1


 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    

            

 

 

OUR BUSY SCHOOL WEEK 

 

Fun at the Fayre!  

Thank you to the PTA for 
a memorable occasion. 

 

 

Our  Wise Owls proudly repre-
senting us at Liverpool Cathedral for 
the Diocese Leavers’ service. 

 

 

Our sporty chil-
dren at Bur-
scough Sports’ 
Centre.                          

 

 
CHURCH NEWS 

 

 St James’ Church, Westhead 

 

 

For pastoral support and zoom log-ins please contact— 

Rev John Sephton on john-sephton1@yahoo.com  

Community Praise on Zoom 

 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  

 Tuesday 20th June Wise Owls to Min-y-Don for 4 days 

 Thursday 29th June 3.30 p.m. new Eager Beavers’ parents 

presentation 

 Thursday 29th June P.T.A. bingo Westhead Village Hall  

Time to be confirmed 

 Monday July 3rd Sports Day 1 p.m.  

 Production at Westhead Church  Tues 11th   July 1.30 p.m. 

and 6.30 p.m. Weds 12th 6.30p.m.  Tickets on sale in the 

near future 

 Thursday 13th July 3.30 p.m.  New Wise Owls’ parents 

presentation  

 Thursday 14th July Y6 leavers’ service Westhead church 

9.am  whole school drop off then walk back to school 

 Monday 17th July year 6 treat day on field 



 

 

 

 

 


